
Equivalency Committee Report to the Academic Senate 

Submitted by: Michael Ivey, faculty co-chair 

Committee met on November 18 

Committee now follows Brown Act Protocols with Open/Closed sessions 

Equivalency Determinations: 

 No equivalencies were approved for the current meeting. 

The committee continues to discuss what to do if discipline expert if not available in District. 

Next meeting will be December 9 since third Thursday is during break. 

 

 

 


